
Recreation Committee Meeting Minutes 

1/23/14 

Wilmington Town Hall 

 

 

Members Present:  Cindy Hayford, Scott Murphy, Leitha Cipriano, Diane Chapman, Randy 

Knaggs 

Guests:  Andy Hauty and Stephanie Powers from Wings Community Programs; Jamie Brown-

Elementary Recreation Program Director 

 

I.  Summer Programming Collaboration Discussion 

• Wings grant is due February 7, 2014.  They are required to increase summer 

programming to 4 weeks full days 

• Questions and concerns were discussed 

• Decision was made to collaborate with Wilmington Summer Rec program 

taking place in the morning and Wings covering the afternoon 

• Expectations for student counselors to be drug and alcohol free would be 

required 

• Wings would provide any extra staff needed in the am.   

• Pricing would be appropriate for resident and non- residents 

• The win for Wings is they can meet their requirements.  The win for 

Wilmington is that our children will have a richer program and an extra week 

of programming 

• It was decided to make the commitment to collaborate so that the program 

could be included in the grant and specific details will be worked out later 

 

II.  There will be another meeting to collaborate with other summer camps and programs 

and set dates to avoid conflicts. 

 

 

Submitted by Cindy Hayford 1/29/14 

  


